
The Suicide Prevention Coalition of Lane County is 
looking for participants who have survived a suicide 
attempt and wish to share their story. 


This project involves working with a photographer and 
recording an audio interview about your story. 


If you live in Lane County and would like to learn more 
and/or express your interest in participating, visit the link 
below or scan the code with your smartphone:  

                          

www.lanecountysurvivorsproject.com


 Your Story Matters!  

Share  
Your  
Story  

https://www.lanecountysurvivorsproject.com/

